From: Steven Losquadro [maitto:losquadrolaw@aol.com) _ PP R
Sent: Monday, March 06, 2017 3:27 PM Py eehon
To: Delle, Jaclyn </Delle@nassaycountyny.gov>
Subject: Re: Nassau County contract

Dear Ms, Delle:

Thank you for following up with me. Here are the answers you seek:

The corporation was formed ¢n March 1, 1995, The sole person having a financial interest in the
company, Steven E. Losquadro, P.C., is me, and my address remains 648 Route 25A, Suite 4,
Rocky Point, New York 11778. The sole officer of the company is me. There are 4 employees
of the firm. The firm's revenue is private and confidential.

Sincerely,

Steven Losquadro

STEVEN E. LOSQUADRO, P.C.
www losquadrolawfirm.com




